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All deans, department chairs, and 

faculty members are enjoined to 

initiate and integrate the said themes 

in course lessons and activities. 

Office heads are likewise 

encouraged to help promote the 

theme in their offices. 

 

 

 

The Week Ahead 
Date Time Activity/ Event In-charge Audience/ Participants Location/ Venue 

Jan 23 – 26 
8:00 am 
– 5:00 

pm 
End Term Examination 

Deans, Faculty, 
and Program 

Chairs 
Students All campuses 

Jan 29 – 
Feb 5 

Semestral Break 

 

 Bachelor of Science in Entrepreneurship students 
of Fortune Towne Campus participated in the 
Entreigration Business Session with the theme 
“Embracing Success: Reveal the Entrepreneurial 
Mindset in the World of Business Opportunities'' at 
the campus AVR on January 11, 2023. The seminar 
featured two resource speakers, Maevin Espinosa who 
discussed how to register a business, and Frank A. 
Carbon who spoke on how to become a successful 
businessman. 

 
 Fortune Towne Campus held two seminars on 
Personal Career Development at the campus AVR on 
January 16, 2023. Bachelor of Science in 
Management Accounting students participated in the 
first seminar with resource speaker Catherine T. 
Dominguez, while Bachelor of Science in Business 
Administration students joined the second seminar 
with speaker Jose Teody Cabantug, PhD. 

 

 Alijis Campus held the Pinning Ceremony for 
Bachelor in Technical Vocational Teacher 
Education pre-service teachers on January 16, 2023 
at the campus AVR. The ceremony’s theme was 
"Practice teaching, a key to success, embracing a 
new normal" with Leizl Mae C. Tortogo, PhD, Dean, 
College of Education, as guest speaker. 

 
 The CASinemalaya Film Festival under the Social 
Science Department continued its screening on 
January 17, 19 & 20, 2023 at the Global Learning Cafe, 
Green Building, Talisay (Main) Campus. The festival 
featured student-produced short films that tackled socio-
political issues in the country. 

 
 The CHED Regional Quality Assessment Team 
(RQAT) conducted the COPC Program Evaluation for 
Bachelor of Science in Applied Mathematics (BSAM) 
under the College of Arts and Sciences on January 
18, 2023 at Talisay (Main) Campus. The Quality 
Assurance and Accreditation office facilitated the 
evaluation. 

 

Every year, the nation 
commemorates and 
celebrates the importance of 
the Bible in nation building. 
Churches have come 
together through parades, 
motorcades, and rallies 
proclaiming the yearly 
themes of the Bible 
celebration. Sermons and 
homilies have focused on the 
Bible’s role in changing the 
people’s lives during the 
National Bible Sunday. 
Streamers and posters called 
attention to this significant 
event, as well as Scriptures 
that are distributed on the 
streets and other public 
places. 

 
Source: https://bible.org.ph/nationalbiblemonth2018/ 

Attention! 

Faculty and Office Heads! 
Activate you CHMSU Email and use it for your official 

school communication. 

 
For assistance, visit your respective ICT Coordinators for Alijis, Binalbagan, and 

Fortune Towne campuses/ ICT-MIS Office at the 3rd Floor Function Hall, Green 

Building for Talisay (Main) Campus or call 712 0005 loc. 222. 

Highlights of the Week 


